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Calendar For August 
 
Club Meeting Tuesday, 
August 12, at 7 p.m. in the 
community room of Boone 
Electric CO-OP.  If you 
need directions, check in on 
146.76(-) for assistance. 
 
Each Monday evening 
(except the Monday 
preceding the meeting) join 
with the members at the 
club station on Worley. 
 
Each Wednesday is Club 
Net at 9:00 p.m. If you’re 
interested or willing to 
volunteer for Net Control 
or if you have questions 
contact WMØH, Dewey. 
 
July Minutes 
 
Meeting opened at 7PM, 
minutes read and approved. 
 
Hamfest - Looking for 
vendors and food at the 
Friday nitght setup at the 
National Guard Bldg. If you 
can help please come. Also 
Saturday morning 23rd we 
need help getting vendors 
moved in. Be at the club 
meeting Aug. 12th for a 
final go round at setting 
people for the hamfest. 
YOUR HELP IS NEEDED 
to make this another 
successful hamfest. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 

 
Club Officers 

President KMØR, Don 
Vice Pres. KØYBN, Bob 
Treasurer NØEG, John 
Rec. Sec. WMØH, Dewey 
Corr. Sec. NØFAA, Dave 
Web Guru WYØB, Jim 

Member@Large AEØS, Dale 
 
Now on with the fun. The  
auction started and believe 
me it was a ball and if you 
missed it you sure missed a 
lot of fun. Everything was 
sold and the club made 
$523 dollars which 
included $1.00 donated by 
Brent Voorhees just to have 
more fun.  I think if I 
moved out of state I would 
come back just to be here 
for the auction, great fun. 
Already looking forward to 
next year. Would also like 
to thank Bob K0YBN for 
all the hard work he  put 
into making this such a 
grand event. 
 
Also remember if you 
would like to take a test for 
ham radio please let me 
(WM0H) know so we can 
get VE's together. Testing 
is given at the club station 
on the 3rd Monday of the 
month at 7pm. We need 
more people to upgrade or 
get their license. Study 
hard, you can do it. 
 
Dewey 
WMØH 
 
 

 
CMRA Yahoo! Group 

 
Have you checked out the 
CMRA Yahoo! Group?  
The group is for members 
of CMRA. Also welcome 
are those non-members 
with an interest in the 
CMRA club and its' 
activities. Go to Yahoo! 
Groups and type cmra-mo 
in the search box. 
 
PLEASE PAY YOUR 
DUES! THEY KEEP 
REPEATER RUNNING! 
If 2003 appears on your 
address label your dues 
have been paid. Thanks! 
To renew your membership 
for 2003, mail a check for 
$20.00, ($25.00 per family) 
to: 

CMRA 
P.O. BOX 283 

COLUMBIA, Mo. 65205  

 

Do you have an idea for a 
KØSI Newsletter item? 

Do you have an amateur 
radio anecdote or editorial 
opinion? Some good 
technical info or a bit of 
ham radio history to share?  
Maybe just an idea on how 
to improve the KØSI 
newsletter.  If so, please 
pass them along to NØFAA 
at: n0faa@arrl.net 

 


